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Rosenberg Corey

From: Zoe Presley <zoe@zoepresley.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:05 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860!

Hi, 
 
Please support Senate Billl 860, which begins the  process of requiring insurance companies to reimburse 
mental health professionals in an equivalent manner to physicians. This step is critical in encouraging mental 
health providers to remain in the field, and provide necessary care.  
 
Poor enforcement of mental health parity law has resulted in many of my clients being unable to obtain services 
who need mental health care. This is unacceptable for Oregonians. 
 
Please stand up for this important bill! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Zoë Presley, M.A. LPC 
zoe@zoepresley.com 
503.987.0121 
 


